
 

 

Newsletter:  02 16 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
Today, we have been informed that Mrs Gosling will be 
returning to hospital on Wednesday, January 16th 2019 for 
a further operation after fusion surgery on her ankle last 
year was unsuccessful.  
As Mrs Gosling will be off until Easter at the very least, Mrs 
Roz Boast will be covering her absence. Mrs Boast has 
been in school on many occasions and knows the school, 
staff and children. She is looking forward to working in 
Class Caen with the Y3/4 pupils and support staff. She has 
been in school recently and will be in Class Caen all day on 
Tuesday.  
We know you will join us all in wishing Mrs Gosling all the 
very best and hope the surgery will bring a positive and 
pain free outcome for her. We look forward to her return in 
the summer term. 
  
Kingsley school in Bideford will hold a ‘Scholarship and 
Entrance Day’ on 17th & 18th January. If you would like 
more information please contact the school office. 

Notices 

Badger House Group may wear non uniform on Monday 

14th January. 

Swimming & Gym Next Tuesday Class Bray will be 

starting Gym and Class Lyn will start swimming and Gym. 

Letters were given to your child this week to let you know 

what session your child will be doing first. Please 

remember to send your child to school with the appropriate 

kit. 

Wild Tribe A reminder that all Year 3 children will need the 

appropriate clothing for these sessions which take place 

every Thursday. 

As part of our topic work about celebrations, Class Bray 

and Lyn will be having a mock wedding during the 

afternoon of  Friday 8th February. Families are invited to 

join us for the ceremony and a celebration afterwards. 

Further details will be sent out in due course, when we start 

our invitation writing as part of our English sequence. We 

know lots of children are excited and have been talking 

about it, so we just wanted to confirm the date. 

The Class Lyn team would just like to say a huge ‘Well 

Done’ to all the children for all their hard work this week. 

They have all been brilliant!! 

 

 

Certificates 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Dayton Youssif, Fearne Dallyn, Korey 

Thompson, Armarni Sutton,  Abigail Yallop, 

Thomas Robins, Lillie Kemp, Sam Austen, 

Darcy Bruton, Otto Stevens, Logan Shapland, 

Cal Drew and Henry Baker 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday!  

 

 

Daisy Parsons 

&  

Sam Austen 

 

 

Forthcoming Events 
17-01-19 Yr 5/6 Indoor Athletics 
 
23-01-19 Yr 4 Tennis Festival 
 
07-02-19 Tempest photographers, Class  
  photos 
 
11-02-19 Calvert Trust Parents Meeting  
  3.15 to 4.00pm 
 
Week Commencing 18-02-19 Half Term 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

2018 

01598 710337 

adminb@gatewayfed.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to Ventrus Ltd 



PRE-SCHOOL 
Happy New Year! This week we welcomed everyone back to Pre-School after our Christmas break. The 
children seemed keen to come in and explore all of the toys. We have spent a lot of time talking about what 
we've been up to during our break and enjoyed showing some of our new toys to our friends. Lots of the 
children have been exploring the new quiet corner at Pre-School and we've made some food balls for the 
birds too. 
Pre-School is open Monday to Friday between 8am and 5pm. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We also offer the 30-hour free childcare entitlement where 
you can access an additional 15 hours funding a week. We are an approved setting to accept 2-year-old 
funding for 2-year olds. For further information, or to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019  
 

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 

Happy New Year and back to normal routine this week, free play with some colouring in pages to keep the 
little ones busy. 

We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For fur-
ther information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 

THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's 
birthday parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 

 

FRIDAY KLUB - We return this FRIDAY 11th January, 6pm-8pm for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop available 
we are based at the bottom end of the Sports Club car park.  We are also open on the following Fri-
days: 25th January, 8th February, 1st March, 15th March and 29th March. 

Our P.T.A  
Club59 
  
Congratulations to Bea Cameron, Mr Pettifer and Miss Baglow who each won £29.50 on Club59 between Christmas 
and the New Year. 
 
Club 59 starts again on Saturday; this time we'll run for the next 15 weeks, taking us up until the draw on 20th 
April.  Please let Jenny Baker know ASAP if you would like to keep your number - a couple of people have already 
asked to keep theirs. Numbers will be allocated on a first come first served basis, so get yours in quick! Jenny will be 
lurking on the playground to collect this term's £15, or you can leave payment in a labelled envelope with Heather in 
the office. 
Thank you so much for your support: £295 raised for the children so far this year with the same amount paid out in 
prize money.  Good luck!   
 
Pre-loved Uniform & Book Sale 
We will be holding a pre-loved uniform and book sale straight after school on Friday 1st February.  
All books and non-logo uniform items will be at the bargain price of 10 items for £1! 
All logo school uniform will be £1 each.  Due to limited storage space we are not asking for any more donations of 
uniform/books this time. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

tel:01598%20710019
tel:07855878166


 

 

 
BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP - We return in February 2019! so pop along to The Kabin 7.30-9pm 
£6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self-taught session you just turn up and draw. 
We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life 
Drawing a go.  Further info contact Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor 
join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com  

BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 

Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 

**SUNDAY LUNCH** available on the following Sundays:  20th January, 17th February, 10th March & 
7th April. Bar open from 11am. Lunch served between 12pm-2pm Adults £5.00 Children £2.50 BOOK-
ING ESSENTIAL please contact Annie 07855878166 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

Sunday 20th January - Sunday Lunch - details above  

Saturday 26th January - QUIZ NIGHT 7pm prompt £5 per person includes chicken curry supper followed 
by short presentation on the 2018 cricket season. Teams 4-6. Raffle. To book a table please contact  
Annie 07855878166  All proceeds to Bratton Fleming Cricket Club 

 

Sunday 17th February - Sunday Lunch - details above 

 

Saturday 23rd February -  playing live '3 PINT RULE' featuring BRIEYA MAY as seen on 'The Voice' 
from 8.45pm 

 

Sunday 10th March - Sunday Lunch - details above 

 

Saturday 23rd March - playing live 'The Garden Club' 

 

Sunday 7th April - Sunday Lunch - details above 

 

Saturday 29th June - Bratton Fleming Village Festival and BRAT FEST (further info to follow) 

 

Sunday 25th August - playing live 'Bicycle Repair Man' 

 

Saturday 2nd November - Fireworks Night 

 

Saturday 21st December - playing live 'The Garden Club'  

We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis,  
Table Tennis, Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 
5.30pm-11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open  
earlier when sporting activities are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults 
any number of under 16s) £10 per adult, £5 per junior (under 16s) Membership runs from 1st     
November each year.  For further information pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or                  
Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
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